
Springfield Park District 
Public Hearing 

 
Erin’s Pavilion/Southwind Park 

4965 South Second Street/ Springfield, IL 
 

Wednesday, March 16, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. 
 

MINUTES 

 
Members Participating in Person:     President Sgro, and Trustees Badger, Metcalf, Schmidt,  

Theilen, Eck, Westcott 
Members Unavailable:                      None 
Others Participating in Person:         Jason Graham, Director of Parks; Stephen Flesch, Director 

of Finance Administration; Lynn Saputo, Director of 
Recreation; Rob Cross, Legal Counsel; public 

 
I. Roll Call 
 
II. Business 
 
   Discussion Regarding the FY 23 Budget & Appropriation Ordinance #1483-22 

Stephen Flesch, Director of Finance administration explained that there were no additions 
from the last discussion just a couple small changes (account reclassifications with no 
affect on net budgeted results). He also explained the budget was started from the ground 
up and that it is a good and balanced budget. 

 
 Public Comment  

No one from the public addressed the Board 
 

  
Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Board it was moved  
by Trustee Badger and seconded by Trustee Metcalf that the meeting adjourn at 5:31 p.m. 

  


